
  

                

   

      

                      
                         

                        
 

                
                

                 
      

              
            
              

               
        

                 
            

           
 

                
                 

                 
                

            
        





Press Release: Wishing Tower Sculpture Dedication in Beaverton Harbour 

For Immediate Release 

Beaverton, May 27, 2024 – The scenic Beaverton Harbour is set to become even more 
captivating with the unveiling and dedication of the stunning Wishing Tower sculpture. 
On June 21, 2024, at 7:30 PM, residents and visitors alike are invited to join in 
celebrating this remarkable addition to the waterfront landscape. 

Designed by internationally renowned and local artist, Ron Baird, the Wishing Tower 
stands as a symbol of hope, unity, and community aspirations. The polished stainless 
steel highlights the sculpture's intricate kinetic structure inviting contemplation and 
reflection surrounded by the beauty of the harbour setting. 

The dedication ceremony promises to be a magical occasion.  Local Councillor Claire 
Doble will M.C. the evening program and the official transfer of the sculpture from 
Beaverton Special Events to Brock Township.  Attendees will have the opportunity to 
learn about the inspiration behind the Wishing Tower and its significance to the 
Beaverton harbour and history and meet the artist himself, Ron Baird. 

"We are thrilled to formally receive the Wishing Tower, a testament to the creativity and 
spirit of Beaverton," remarked Councillor Doble. "This sculpture will serve as a symbol of 
optimism for generations to come, inspiring dreams and fostering connections within 
our community." 

Following the dedication ceremony, attendees are invited to participate in activities to 
contribute their own wishes and dreams to the Wishing Tower. 

The dedication of the Wishing Tower represents a milestone in Brock's ongoing 
commitment to developing a vibrant arts and cultural identity, and the revitalization of 
the vibrancy and charm of the harbourfront for residents and visitors alike. 

Don't miss this unforgettable event co-hosted by Beaverton Special Events and Brock 
Arts and Culture.  Join us in celebration of the unveiling of the Wishing Tower sculpture. 

For more information, please contact: 

Christine Dukelow Beaverton Special Events  

Phone 705.341.7292  Email info@beavertonspecialevents.ca  

mailto:info@beavertonspecialevents.ca


 

 

Beaverton Special Events 
 presents

The Wishing Tower 
 by Ron Baird

More Information
Beaverton Special Events P.O. Box 125, Beaverton, 
ON LOK 1A0 info@beavertonspecalevents.ca 
www.beavertonspecialevents.ca 
 Charity BN B0S75 
5518 RROOOY

Contact: Christine Dukelow 705.341.7293 
Paula Warder 705.426.1843

The Artist

Ron Baird, world-renowned kinetic scudptor resides 
m Beaverton M mspraton for ths unique 
desgn comes from the natural olerments 
of the harbour

My desire is to situate the sculpture at the entrance 
to serve as an iconic welcome to the 
magic that people of all ages experience 
when they enter that space ... the 
whimsical elements and movement created 
by the wind mimics the waves.. I see 
the sculpture as a link from the Lions Loop 
and the Blossom Trail to the beauty of the 
natural habitat that descends to the shoreline.

Donations may be made by: Cheque payable 
to: Beaverton Special Events 
Deliver to: Jim Lye, Treasurer, 
25600 Maple Beach Beaverton 
or Mail to: PO. Box 125 Beaverton 
LOK1AD or  E-transfer to:  
debbieﾮ debbretannerbookkeepingservices 
com 
 A charitable receipt will be issued 
by Beaverton Special Events, a 
registered, non-profit charity.

Volunteer to help with fundraising 
events

Join our Volunteer Steering Committee

Buy an Engraved Brick to 
Pave the Path

There are 3 options when purchasing a brick to pave 
the path to the tower.

4" X B" Paver Donation 
of $125.00 includes 
2 lines of text 
and & Chartable Receipt 
of $100.00

Donation of $275.00 includes 
4 lines of text 
and a Charitable Receipt 
of $235.00

12ﾰX12" Paver Donation 
of $500.00 includes 
& lines of text 
o corporate logo and 
& Charitable Receipt 
of $425.00

In early 2022, the concept design for the Wishing 
Tower was approvad by the Brock Township 
Council and included in the framework 
for the Harbour Master Plan,

Beaverton Special Events with the generous support 
of donors and fundraising has already raised 
$65,000 of the anticipated $150,000 required 
to build and install this unique stainless 
steel, kinetic sculpture.

The design and creative support have 
been 100% donated by the artist, 
Ron Baird.

Additional community fundraising is critical 
to bring this gift to life.  This is your invitation 
to be a part of the Walk to the Wishing 
Tower.






